
 

 
 
August 7, 2020 
 
Just a quick note to keep you up to date on the number of employees who have tested positive 
for COVID-19 since last week’s notice: 
 

• Three South Bay Transdev bus operations 
• One South Bay Transdev mechanic 
• One MTS bus operator at IAD 
• One MTS Trolley operator 

 
This brings the total number of employees with COVID-19 to 56. MTS and its contractors always 
trace the activities of each person who tested positive and informs anyone who may have had 
close contact. 
 
On another note, I’m happy to say that all of our 40-foot and 60-foot buses now have germ 
barriers installed. That was amazing work by everyone involved to get that job completed so 
quickly. That means all of our drivers have better protection and they allow us to return to 
front-door boarding. We are now looking at ways to install barriers on our mini-bus fleet too. 
 
As always, we must continue our diligence to wear masks whenever in public, maintain social 
distancing and washing our hands. These efforts are definitely keeping your colleagues and our 
passengers safe. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 
Sharon 
 
 


